## **Water Quality Flushing is Coming!!**

The District is planning to perform a unidirectional flushing (UDF) program beginning in January 2024. UDF is where sections of water main pipe are flushed at a high flow rate of water to scour out any sediment that has accumulated over time in the pipes. This is an important part of maintaining a water distribution system.

The UDF program will occur in Service Area 1 (see map). Flushing can temporarily degrade water quality. Prior to coming into your neighborhood, we will provide advanced notice and information. While we are in your area you may need to avoid running appliances like washing machines or dishwashers. Once flushing is over in your area, you may want to flush your home faucets as well. Turn on the outdoor faucet at the front of the house until the water runs clear. Also run cold water from the faucets inside your home for 1-3 minutes until clear.

If you have any questions contact our office 916-685-3556 or visit our website.

